
 

 

 
 

Corp of Engineers Flood Repair Projects 

Immediate and Future Work 
 

Dear AGC Members,  
 
The Midwest chapters of AGC were recently 
contacted by the Corps of Engineers Omaha 
District (COE) asking us to spread the word 
about possible flood repair/disaster recovery 
work needed in affected areas. A webinar was 
held earlier this week that provided AGC with some preliminary 
information. Slides from the webinar are available 
here. 

 
If your company is interested in immediately getting involved in the 
COE's emergency response efforts please contact  Brendan Kight, 
COE Area Engineer. 
 
Additionally, AGC is compiling a list of contractor members 
interested in being involved in future flood repair/disaster recovery 
work. If you'd like to be added to the list and invited to attend a 
second COE webinar in April with more information, please contact 
Toby Crow! 
 
Thank you! 
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